
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

BEFORE THE TOWN OF RHINE 

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town of Rhine Board of Supervisors will hold a 

Public Hearing on Tuesday, March 2, 2021 at 6:30 PM.  The meeting will be held at the Elkhart 

Lake Glenbeulah High School.  Attendance will be virtual via bluejeans technology. 

The purpose of the hearing is to consider the following boating regulations concerning Crystal 

Lake, an inland lake within the Towns of Rhine and Plymouth, Sheboygan County, pursuant to 

Wis. Stats. s. 30.77(3)(a), (ac)2 and (aw): 

1. An ordinance to prohibit artificial wake enhancement boating equipment 

and operation on Crystal Lake. 

2. An ordinance to restrict boat speed to slow-no-wake and to authorize 

placement of accompanying regulatory waterway markers (buoys) on 

certain portions of Crystal Lake. 

 

Note:  The hearing will be held in conjunction with the Town Board of Supervisors meeting that 

same night and time. 

 

Note:  If you wish to be heard at this meeting, please register in advance with the town clerk via 

email at clerk@townrhine.com. 

 
To join the meeting on a computer or mobile phone: 

https://bluejeans.com/289722646/1340?src=calendarLink 
 
 
 

Phone Dial-in 
+1.408.419.1715 (United States(San Jose)) 
+1.408.915.6290 (United States(San Jose)) 

Meeting ID: 289 722 646 
Participant Passcode: 1340 

 
NOTICE:  A majority of Supervisors may be present to gather information about subjects over which they have 

decision-making authority.  This constitutes a meeting of the Town Board under Wisconsin's Open Meetings Law as 

interpreted by State ex rel. Badke v. Greendale Village Bd., 173 Wis. 2d 553 (1993), although the Town Board and 

its committees will take no formal action at this meeting. 

 

 

 

mailto:clerk@townrhine.com
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Lexann Hoogstra, Clerk/Treasurer 

Town of Rhine 

Dated:   January 21, 2021 


